
LETTER OF RECOMMENDATION

Intern ID: SMI2088
Mr. Lakshay Dhoundiyal
ATMA RAM SANATAN DHARMA COLLEGE

Congratulations!

I am pleased to extend my highest recommendation for you based on your
outstanding performance during your internship at Slash Mark. This
recommendation serves to highlight your exemplary skills and dedication in the
field of Full Stack Web Development.

Throughout your internship, which spanned from October 20, 2023, to
November 20, 2023, you exhibited a remarkable combination of technical
proficiency, problem-solving acumen, and a strong work ethic. Your
contributions to our team did not go unnoticed, and you consistently
demonstrated a commitment to excellence.

In conclusion, I am confident that Lakshay Dhoundiyal possesses the skills,
knowledge, and personal qualities to excel in any Full Stack Web Development
role. I believe he will be a valuable asset to any organization that has the
privilege of working with him.

Best regards,
CEO
Slash Mark


